
Subject: Re: Upp 612-dev3 released
Posted by unodgs on Mon, 01 Jan 2007 22:15:23 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Werner wrote on Mon, 01 January 2007 15:29"Normal.upt" and "Complex.upt" which are parts of
the "CtrlLib" directory as well as "sub.upt" and "core.upt" which are parts of the "Core" directory
show up twice in the "Create new package" window because they are parts of the upp main
directory, too.
Werner

Yes, I know that, it will be fixed in the next release. In the meantime remove the upt files you listed
above from theide.exe directory.
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